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Information about schools with an atypical admission age 

The School Information (England) (Amendment) Regulations 2017 require all local authorities to inform 
parents of pupils registered at a school within its area of schools with an atypical age of admission and to 
advise those parents that they may apply in the offer year to be admitted to the relevant age group of a 
school with an atypical age.  Atypical schools are those which admit children at the beginning of the key 
stage 4 or the preceding year (that is, year 9 or year 10).   
 
Nottinghamshire does not have any schools of this type and you are not required to move your child 
from their existing school.   This letter is to inform you that there are schools in neighbouring admission 
authority areas that do admit pupils at a different age to a typical 11-18 secondary school.  If you wish to find 
out more about these schools or for information about how to apply you should visit our public website 
www.nottinghamshire.gov.uk   or read the factsheet. 
 

 
Yours sincerely 

 

 
 
Karen Hughman 
Group Manager  
Education Access and Partnership 
Education Learning and Skills 
Children, Family and Cultural Services 
Nottinghamshire County Council 

Dear parent/carer 

16 September 2020 

This matter is being dealt with by: 
School admissions team 
Reference: IYT2021 
T 0300 500 80 80 
E enquiries@nottscc.gov.uk 
W nottinghamshire.gov.uk 

To parents/carers of year 8 and 9 
pupils attending Nottinghamshire 
schools 
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